
BFF Kidz Learning Laboratory November 2017 Newsletter 
• NO SCHOOL/ NO VPK DAYS: There is no public school or VPK on November 10th and from November 

20th-24th. 

• BFF KIDZ CLOSING: We will be closing at 6pm on Wednesday November 22nd and will be closed on 
November 23rh and November 24th.  

• OPERATION CHRISTMAS: Operation Christmas Child is a project of Samaritan’s Purse that provides 
local partners around the world with shoeboxes filled with small toys, hygiene items, and school 
supplies. They ship these simple gifts outside the United States to children affected by war, poverty, 
natural disaster, famine, and disease. If you would like more information, please ask Ms. Mya.  

• SCHOLASTIC BOOKS ORDER: The books offered through Scholastic are typically offered with great 
discounts. Monthly flyers will be placed in your child’s mailbox and you can order books by filling out 
the form and returning it to the office. The deadline for this month is November 24th. 

• UNITY DAY: We celebrate Unity Day each month to bring awareness to different countries and cultures. You 
may request your country to be celebrated. During the month of November, we will be learning about Egypt. 

• STAFF INFORMATION: Ms. Angela’s last day will be Wednesday, November 1st. She and her child will 
be relocating to Pennsylvania. Let’s pray for safe travels and much success on her future endeavors. 
Happy Birthday Ms. Stephanie (18th).  

• BIRTHDAYS: 15th: Mylah (4) • 17th: Makynzie (3) Ayden (3) • 22nd: Gracyn (1)  

• THANKSGIVING FEAST/PARENT LUNCHEON: Please join us on November 16th from 11:00am to 
12:00pm for our Annual Thanksgiving Feast! We are asking for donations of (STORE BOUGHT) foods. If 
you would like to donate please sign up on the sheet located near the check-in/out station.  

• MAIL DAY MONDAYS: Every other Monday is mail day. Bring us a letter from you to your child and the 
“mailman” will have it delivered to their classrooms where their teacher will read it to him/her.  

• WEDNESDAYS with GRANNY: Every Wednesday “Granny” joins each class for approximately 15-20 
minutes to teach the children a mini lesson from the bible.  

• FRIDAYS with TUMBLING BUGS: Tumbling Bugs brings gymnastics classes right to our preschool! The 
cost is $40/month. Please see the office to sign up your child.  

• SPIRIT SHIRT FRIDAYS- Every Friday is spirit day. Wear your BFF Kidz shirt to show some pride! 

• MONTHLY MISSION PROJECT/FEED THE PIG- The pig is a pink piggy bank, located in the office. All the 
money that goes in the pig will be donated to a monthly mission project. This month all donations will 
go towards a local Toy Drive. Please read the calendar for other donations, other than monetary, that 
we are requesting for this mission. 

• LOVE TUB- The love tub is a place where donations such as clothes, toys, books, movies, etc. are placed 
for a non-profit organization to collect on Wednesdays. It’s located in the office. Everyone is welcomed 
and encouraged to donate any items in good condition that you plan to get rid of.  

 


